AHIGS Festival of Speech 2016

Code of Conduct

The Festival of Speech is an annual competition which encourages girls to develop public speaking skills in a caring and supportive environment. 

The Competition also fosters listening, analytical and inter-personal skills as girls work individually and in teams to respond to new social and intellectual challenges. 

All participants in the AHIGS Festival of Speech are expected to:

· Understand and abide by the rules of the competition
· Be punctual and well prepared
· Behave courteously and show respect for others at all times
· Listen carefully to adjudicator feedback and accept the adjudicator’s decision as final.

Parents and spectators are welcome to attend all sections of Festival and will be welcomed either at the commencement of a section or in the gap between one speaker finishing her presentation and another one beginning. No-one will be admitted during a presentation.

Filming and photography are not permitted during Festival although parents may photograph their daughter before her presentation begins. The convener responsible for each section will advise on the day.

Parents and spectators are expected to observe the same rules as participants and to model appropriate behaviour for the girls. In particular, we ask spectators to turn off their mobile phones during Festival performances and to remain silent while girls are presenting.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We look forward to welcoming you to Festival of Speech, 2016 and hope you find the experience enjoyable and rewarding.









